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Citizen at Large
Brighton Area Fire Authority

November 9, 2023

The Brighton Area Fire Authority Board is taking letters of interest to serve the Fire Authority as the "Citizen at 
Large" from January 1, 2024-December 31, 2025.

Letters of interest should be addressed to and emailed to Fire Chief Michael O’Brian at:
mobrian@brightonareafire.com

Jim Muzzin-Chair
Brighton Area Fire Authority
615 W. Grand River Ave.,
Brighton MI 48116

The Brighton Area Fire Authority board provides budgetary and policy oversight to the Fire Authority. The 
board typically meets monthly on the Second Thursday of the month at 8 am. Persons submitting a letter of 
interest should include their home address, contact information and any additional information for the 
board to consider.

Letters of interest must be received by the Fire Chief by Wednesday, December 6th at 5:00 pm.

Any questions can be directed to Fire Chief Michael O’Brian at 810-299-0024 or via email at
mobrian@brightonareafire.com
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